
Dear legal shareholder and co-owner of Canada, 
as a Canadian citizen or Indigenous person 
and small business owners,

(yes, that's you!) 

We are all legal shareholders and co-owners of Canada.
Ever wondered what it would be like to stand at the 
crossroads of history with those who want to usher in a new era 
of peace and good governance to protect our children's future, 
this country, our economy and businesses that have suffered? 

This is your chance!

On Parliament Hill – in Ottawa, ON - from July 30th to August 
1st 2022, celebrate with your fellow Canadian citizens and 
Indigenous Peoples, as legal shareholders and co-owners of the 
Crown of Canada! 

Stand in honor of the Two Row Wampum Treaty and help instill 
respect and peace within all our communities!

Stand up for your collective political and civil rights and 
SHIFT the power from the political elites to we, the 
people as informed and engaged citizens!

STAND UP FOR FREEDOM AND DARE TO DREAM TO A BETTER 
WAY FORWARD!

We would love to count on your support for this 
historical gathering. Please RSVP on our Facebook page and 
share this important invitation with all your members, 
followers, colleagues, friends and family!

The time has come for Canadians and Indigenous Peoples 
to step into our Constitution, legally and lawfully… will you 
be among us? 

You will help sponsor this historical event or donate to ensure its 
success?

Join us and be counted!
facebook.com/thepowershift.ca

Nicole Lebrasseur
C.E.O. The Canadian Peoples' Union NFP
Tel: 226-777-5580
 contact@thepowershift.ca
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